
     

SUBWAY® GIFT CARDS 

 

 
To protect the integrity of the Subway® Gift Card program, they are not redeemable for cash except as required by law. Some states 

/provinces have adopted laws which require that customers be given cash-back under certain circumstances, such as when the 

balance on the customer's Card falls below a specified threshold, and the customer requests the balance in cash.  

The chart below lists the states /provinces which have adopted such laws, and the circumstances under which cash-back is 

required. The information is current as of June 2023. 

 

Subway Payment Services,  LLC and Subway Payment Services Canada, ULC have adopted a policy designed to prevent Subway® 

Gift Cards from being used to promote criminal activity (such as money laundering). Under that policy, cash refunds can be given to 

customers for balances on Subway® Gift Cards only in states where it is required by law, and only to the extent required by law. 

Consumers in states /provinces not listed above cannot receive cash back. Refer to Chapter 11 of your Operations Manual for 

additional details. 

Subway® Gift Cards are issued by Subway Payment Services, LLC in the US and Subway Payment Services Canada ULC in Canada.  
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